
 

 
November 2014  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
     
We are continuing to offer a bus service to all students living in the Hunsbury/Duston area 
for the spring term.  
 
I need to ask you to book a place now. I would appreciate all forms and payments to be 
handed in by Friday 5th December 2014 at the latest in order for us to accommodate your 
requirements. Any applications for this service after the deadline may not be granted.  
 
 
Passes will be allocated on a first come first served basis, therefore we cannot 
guarantee that a place will be available for all students on the bus. 
 
 
School re-opens Tuesday 6th January 2015 
 
Years 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12 & 13    Cash/Cheque/ParentPay  
  

Return        £178.20      
A.M. only/P.M. only        £89.10  
 
 
 

Credit and debit card payments can also be made through our ParentPay system 
www.parentpay.com. If you would like further details of this service, please contact the 
Finance office.   
 
I strongly advise that you book your place as soon as possible.  Payment and forms should 
be returned for the attention of Mrs Harrison. There is a post box, which students are 
encouraged to use for all payments, located outside the Finance office. Parents may also 
post their payment forms to Mrs Harrison at Campion School. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Suzanne Harrison 
Finance Office. 
 
 
 

 



 

 
HUNSBURY/DUSTON BUS TRAVEL – SPRING TERM 2015 

PLEASE NOTE – BUS PASSES ARE SOLD ON A STRICT FIRST COME,  
FIRST SERVED BASIS. PLEASE RETURN THIS ORDER FORM  

WITH PAYMENT ASAP 
 
 

 
           
Name of Student(s)                     Form   __________  
 
              
 
Signature of Parent 
 
 
I wish my son/daughter to travel on the Hunsbury/Duston Bus this term.  
 
Please tick as appropriate 
 
 
 I require     termly return bus pass/es  
     

I require     termly a.m. bus pass/es  
       
 I require       termly p.m. bus pass/es  
 
 
Please tick as appropriate 
 
 

I require a Hunsbury bus pass. 
      

 I require a Duston bus pass. 
  
 
 
        
 
Please note payment can be made through ParentPay, please remember to send this completed form 
in. 
Cheque (payable to Campion School) or cash.  
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